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MAY 2015 

Proposal for intersection improvements at Bigge Street 

and the Hume Highway, Warwick Farm  

This proposal is part of the NSW Government‘s $246 million Pinch Point Program, 

which aims to improve traffic flow and reduce travel times on Sydney’s main roads 

particularly during weekday periods.  

Roads and Maritime Services is seeking community and stakeholder feedback by Wednesday 20 May 
2015 on a proposal to widen Bigge Street and the Hume Highway.  

The proposed work includes: 

 Widening the western side of Bigge Street to provide an additional northbound lane to create: 

o two right turn lanes into the Hume Highway for eastbound vehicles  
o a left turn lane onto the Hume Highway for westbound vehicles  

 Providing a left turn lane and shoulder on the Hume Highway into Bigge Street for southbound 
vehicles  

The proposal is expected to:  

 Improve traffic flow on Bigge Street and the Hume Highway by providing additional turning lanes to 
increase the traffic volume through the intersection 

 Improve the efficiency and safety of the Bigge Street/ Hume Highway intersection by reducing the 
risk of rear end crashes  

 Reduce queuing and waiting times for: 
o vehicles turning left and right from Bigge Street onto the Hume Highway, 
o through traffic along the Hume Highway and 
o vehicles turning left from Hume Highway onto Bigge Street 

We have provided a diagram to help better explain our proposal.  We welcome your views on the proposal 
and would appreciate your feedback by Wednesday 20 May.  Please send your written comments to our 
delivery partner: 

DownerMouchel 
Attention: Bigge Street, Warwick Farm 
PO Box 6465 
North Ryde   NSW 2113 

Or contact DownerMouchel on 1800 332 660 or email enquiries_nsw@downermouchel.com. 

Have Your Say 



 

For further enquiries: Downer Mouchel 

T 1800 332 660 I E enquiries_nsw@downermouchel.com 

For information on scheduled road work, visit www.livetraffic.com  

or outside business hours call the Transport Management Centre on 132 701 

 

2 

Roads and Maritime will consider feedback in finalising its decision about this proposal and will continue to 
keep the community and stakeholders updated. 

 




